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May 23, 2020 
 
Greetings Dear Brethren, 
 
We pray that all are well, and your families are adjusting to our new normal. As we 
continue to battle the COVID-19 virus, here is an update on our reopening of the 
church building. 
 
This notice is to inform the body of how we will handle Governor Baker’s recent 
order to allow churches to open their doors for worship. We believe it is in the best 
interests of all to do so with godly wisdom and a safe environment.  
 
Therefore, our first priority is to have the church building professionally 
cleaned/sanitized. We are currently in the process of contacting and securing a 
professional contractor for this endeavor. The protocol for returning back to the 
church facility will be stated once sanitization is completed. 
 
We will address others areas such as seating arrangements, the number of people 
allowed at one time, the handling of communion and offering, mask wearing 
expectations, etc., at a later date. 
 
We currently do not have a set timeline as to when the building will be officially 
open. Given the that there are so many variables to consider, we have decided to 
remain in place until we complete all necessary requirements to open. It is our 
desire to open the church building as soon as possible, Lord willing. 
 
In the interim, we are asking for your fervent prayers and patience as we continue 
to do our best to have the appropriate and reasonable safeguard measures in place 
before we officially open the building doors again for Sunday service! 
 
God Bless,  
The Elders 
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